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BY E-MAIL 
 
November 30, 2018                         
 
 
Attn: All the parties in the OEB’s Combined Proceeding  
EB-2017-0182, EB-2017-0194 and EB-2017-0364 
 
 
Re: Closure of the Record in the OEB’s Combined Proceeding EB-2017-

0182, EB-2017-0194 and EB-2017-0364  
  
On November 9, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received the reply 
arguments of Hydro One Networks Inc. and Upper Canada Transmission Inc. 
Since that time, the OEB has received further correspondence from various 
parties relating to this proceeding.  
 
The OEB writes to remind parties that the record is closed and the Panel is 
currently deliberating. All parties are asked not to file any further information 
relating to this proceeding without the prior approval of the OEB. In the unlikely 
event that a party seeks to file further information, it should first write to the OEB’s 
Board Secretary asking for permission to file further information and explaining 
why such information is needed. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 


